THE BEST TIME TO BUY and when to avoid

MARCH, APRIL, MAY, & JUNE the BEST time to buy

We strongly recommend that you buy your school uniform early and
in advance of the school summer holidays. Buy with room for growth
in mind and rest assured that we can exchange sizes for you up to
when school starts in September—T’s & C’s apply.
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Queues are minimal and Stock Availability is excellent

JULY - before the school holidays start and before 31st July

July is a busier month however we recommend that you purchase
school uniform before the school holidays start . Buy with room for
growth in mind and rest assured we can exchange sizes for you up to
when school starts in September—T’s & C’s apply.
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Queues are slightly longer and

AUGUST AND BEGINNING OF SEPTEMBER - please DO
NOT leave it too late. DO NOT risk uniform selling out

August & September are extremely busy months especially
leading up to the start of the new school year. Sizes can sell
out very fast so do not risk being unable to get your uniform in
time. PLEASE AVOID shopping in the last 2 weeks of the school
holidays, queues will be long and there is little chance to order
in time.

Queues maybe in excess of 1 hour and Stock Availability
is limited. Back orders placed AFTER 31st July are not
guaranteed to arrive for the start of the new school term.

BE SMART, BE PREPARED AND SHOP EARLY

54 Babington Lane, Derby. DE1 1SX
01332 342569




